
Marco Men’s Club Coed Travel Discussion Group Meeting 
 

The Marco Men’s Club COED Travel Discussion Group will be meeting on Wednesday 
November 6th at 1:00 PM in the Lutheran Church Conference Room. I would encourage 
not only the men, but also the Ladies to come and discuss suggestions and opportunities 
for future travel trips (adventures). I will also bring copies of the St. Augustine historical 
background which may be of interest to those taking the trip in December or those 
interested in a future trip to St. Augustine. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 

Bruce Dahlquist 
(847) 815-9474 
dahlquistbruce@gmail.com  


